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The Roger Federer Story Rene Stauffer 2007 Regarded by many as the greatest
tennis player in the history of the sport, this authoritative biography is
based on many exclusive interviews with Federer and his family as well as the
author's experience covering the international tennis circuit for many years.
Completely comprehensive, it provides an informed account of the Swiss tennis
star from his early days as a temperamental player on the junior circuit,
through his early professional career, to his winning major tennis tournaments,
including the U.S. Open and Wimbledon. Readers will appreciate the anecdotes
about his early years, revel in the insider's view of the professional tennis
circuit, and be inspired by this champion's rise to the top of his game.
Pop Warm-ups & Work-outs for Guys Roger Emerson 2009-06 (Methodology Chorals).
Unchanged, changing or changed male singers in middle school and high school
may need a little extra help in "finding" their singing voices. Roger Emerson
has developed a series of warm-ups that uses excerpts from classic rock and
roll tunes that will provide the motivation and repetition they need to do just
that. Each song features limited ranges starting moderately and gradually
ascending into the tenor range and descending through the bass range as needed.
Exercises are based on the following songs: The Addams Family Theme; Theme from
"Jaws;" Jump, Jive an' Wail; Land of a Thousand Dances; Mission: Impossible
Theme; Na Na Hey Hey Kiss Him Goodbye; Shake, Rattle and Roll; Smoke on the
Water; We Will Rock You. Also available separately: a professionally-produced
CD recording presenting each exercise with vocals so your guys have a model to
emulate.
Sing 6-7-8! Roger Emerson 2008 (Choral). The adolescent years can be a
challenge for any choir director, but this practical handbook by Roger Emerson
provides an engaging and witty approach to working with these young singers.
Ideal for experienced educators and those new to the field, this text is full
of creative ideas and solid solutions in an easy-to-read question and answer
format. The fifty topics include recruiting, the adolescent voice, choral tone,
classroom management, budgets, choral balance and blend, sight-reading,
repertoire, programming, incorporating pop music into the choral program,
working with your administrators and colleagues, parent and community
relations, helpful recommended resources and much more!
Rounds Plus Roger Emerson 2017-05 (Choral Collection). Rounds are wonderful
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ways to introduce harmony to young singers! However, traditional rounds are
often too wide of a range for the changing voice, hence this collection was
created with the young male voice in mind. Easy-to-sing ostinatos for the
changing male voice accompany 10 familiar rounds sung by treble voices. Each
round is presented in two keys to accommodate both the cambiata, mid-voice and
new baritone range comfortably. Experiment with other keys until you find your
choirs' "sweet spot" vocally. This will give you a good idea of the range and
tessitura that will be effective when choosing your choral literature. These
unaccompanied rounds may be taught entirely by ear, or duplicated for sight
reading purposes. Songs include: Dona Nobis Pacem, Down by the Bay, Heigh Ho
Nobody's Home, Jubilate Deo, London's Burning, Music Alone Shall Live, and
more. Suggested for grades 6-9.
Corcoran Gallery of Art Corcoran Gallery of Art 2011 This authoritative
catalogue of the Corcoran Gallery of Art's renowned collection of pre-1945
American paintings will greatly enhance scholarly and public understanding of
one of the finest and most important collections of historic American art in
the world. Composed of more than 600 objects dating from 1740 to 1945.
Warm-ups for Changing Voices Dan Andersen 2017 As any middle school choir
director knows, change is the name of the game! A changing voice is just one of
countless physiological and emotional changes that middle school students
experience. Knowing the general limits of male and female changing voices, as
well as the specific capabilities of your students, are two keys to building
healthy -- and happy! -- middle school singers. This book is an accessible,
must-read resource for any middle-school choir director looking to foster
stronger, more capable musicians, and offers 25 warm-up exercises along with
customized grade-specific tips for using them along with free access to
accompanying audio recordings--Publisher's description.
Skyfall Sheet Music Adele 2012-11-01 (Piano Vocal). This sheet music features
an arrangement for piano and voice with guitar chord frames, with the melody
presented in the right hand of the piano part as well as in the vocal line.
Nine Latin American Folk Songs (Medium High Voice) Bruce Trinkley 2005-05-03
These nine Latin American gems will be a stunning addition to your vocal
repertoire. Whether performed in Spanish or English, these masterful
arrangements feature sophisticated piano accompaniments and stylish vocal lines
which emphasize the dramatic nuances of their delightful texts. Titles: *
Vuela, suspiro (Fly, My Sighs) * ¿Dónde vas, Alfonso Doce? (Where Do You Go,
Alfonso XII?) * A cantar a una niña (When I Sang to a Child) * Mi mamá me
aconsejaba (My Mama Advised Me) * Nest rua (On Our Street) * Una tarde fesquita
de Mayo (One Cool Afternoon in May) * El Capotín (A Little Rain Hat) * Al pasar
por Sevilla (On Visiting Sevilla) * Villancico (Carol)
Oh Boy! Freya Jarman-Ivens 2013-09-27 From Muddy Waters to Mick Jagger, Elvis
to Freddie Mercury, Jeff Buckley to Justin Timberlake, masculinity in popular
music has been an issue explored by performers, critics, and audiences. From
the dominance of the blues singer over his "woman" to the sensitive
singer/songwriter, popular music artists have adopted various gendered personae
in a search for new forms of expression. Sometimes these roles shift as the
singer ages, attitudes change, or new challenges on the pop scene arise; other
times, the persona hardens into a shell-like mask that the performer struggles
to escape. Oh Boy! Masculinities and Popular Music is the first serious study
of how forms of masculinity are negotiated, constructed, represented and
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addressed across a range of popular music texts and practices. Written by a
group of internationally recognized popular music scholars—including Sheila
Whiteley, Richard Middleton, and Judith Halberstam—these essays study the
concept of masculinity in performance and appearance, and how both male and
female artists have engaged with notions of masculinity in popular music.
Tropic of Cancer (Harper Perennial Modern Classics) Henry Miller 2012-01-30
Miller’s groundbreaking first novel, banned in Britain for almost thirty years.
The Resonant Male Singer Jacob J. Narverud 2016-03-01 (Resource). An inspired
and fresh approach on building tone and ensemble resonance with male singers!
With you as their personal trainer, this book provides daily "workouts" for
your guys to help them develop a vibrant, healthy, and mature sound through
proper vocal technique. This resource includes notated warm-up examples and
photos with descriptive, enthusiastic teaching ideas. Topics include Body,
Breath, & Energy; Muscles & Movement; Exploring the Voice; Finding & Activating
Resonance; Focusing the Resonance; Tuning the Resonance; and
Repertoire/Rehearsal Ideas. An appendix of "tried-and-true" suggested
repertoire for middle, high school, and collegiate male vocal ensembles is
included. An enjoyable, yet practical guide for anyone working with male
voices!
Hoosiers and the American Story Madison, James H. 2014-10-01 A supplemental
textbook for middle and high school students, Hoosiers and the American Story
provides intimate views of individuals and places in Indiana set within themes
from American history. During the frontier days when Americans battled with and
exiled native peoples from the East, Indiana was on the leading edge of
America’s westward expansion. As waves of immigrants swept across the
Appalachians and eastern waterways, Indiana became established as both a
crossroads and as a vital part of Middle America. Indiana’s stories illuminate
the history of American agriculture, wars, industrialization, ethnic conflicts,
technological improvements, political battles, transportation networks,
economic shifts, social welfare initiatives, and more. In so doing, they
elucidate large national issues so that students can relate personally to the
ideas and events that comprise American history. At the same time, the stories
shed light on what it means to be a Hoosier, today and in the past.
The Ballad of John Latouche Howard Pollack 2017-10-06 Born into a poor
Virginian family, John Treville Latouche (1914-56), in his short life, made a
profound mark on America's musical theater as a lyricist, book writer, and
librettist. The wit and skill of his lyrics elicited comparisons with the likes
of Ira Gershwin, Lorenz Hart, and Cole Porter, but he had too, noted Stephen
Sondheim, "a large vision of what musical theater could be," and he proved
especially venturesome in helping to develop a lyric theater that innovatively
combined music, word, dance, and costume and set design. Many of his pieces,
even if not commonly known today, remain high points in the history of American
musical theater. "A great American genius" in the words of Duke Ellington,
Latouche initially came to wide public attention in his early twenties with his
cantata for soloist and chorus, Ballad for Americans (1939), with music by Earl
Robinson-a work that swept the nation during the Second World War. Other
milestones in his career included the all-black musical fable, Cabin in the Sky
(1940), with Vernon Duke; an interracial updating of John Gay's classic, The
Beggar's Opera, as Beggar's Holiday (1946), with Duke Ellington; two acclaimed
Broadway operas with Jerome Moross: Ballet Ballads (1948) and The Golden Apple
(1954); one of the most enduring operas in the American canon, The Ballad of
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Baby Doe (1956), with Douglas Moore; and the operetta Candide (1956), with
Leonard Bernstein and Lillian Hellman. Extremely versatile, he also wrote
cabaret songs, participated in documentary and avant-garde film, translated
poetry, adapted plays, and much else. Meanwhile, as one of Manhattan's most
celebrated raconteurs and hosts, he developed a wide range of friends in the
arts, including, to name only a few, Paul and Jane Bowles (whom he introduced
to each other), Yul Brynner, John Cage, Jack Kerouac, Frederick Kiesler, Carson
McCullers, Frank O'Hara, Dawn Powell, Ned Rorem, Virgil Thomson, Gore Vidal,
and Tennessee Williams-a dazzling constellation of diverse artists working in
sundry fields, all attracted to Latouche's brilliance and joie de vivre, not to
mention his support for their work. This book draws widely on archival
collections both at home and abroad, including Latouche's diaries and the
papers of Bernstein, Ellington, Moore, Moross, and many others, to tell for the
first time, the story of this fascinating man and his work.
Secrets of Strength Earle E. Liederman 2008-05-25 Reprint of a fascinating old
book that everyone who is interested in sports and athletics must read.
Everything one should know about how one can gain unusually great strength,
about the famous strongmen of the past and their training methods... By one of
the absolutely best informed - the authentic strength training super-expert
Earle Liederman.
Love Your Voice Roger Love (Voice coach) 2007-08 Most people hardly ever think
about their voice ... but that needs to change! Why? Because if your speaking
voice actually sounded better, you could dramatically improve the quality of
your life. Internationally renowned vocal coach Roger Love has proven that
thousands of times over the years with some of the most famous and successful
people in the world. He says,?Life is all about communication ... the things
you say to yourself and others. You can talk to yourself without making a
sound, but when other people come into the picture, you eventually have to open
your mouth and let sound come out. That's where I come in. I want to help you
learn what sounds are working for and against you.? In Love Your Voice, Roger
takes you step by step through the same techniques he teaches his celebrity
clients, and the accompanying audio download will make it crystal clear exactly
what sounds you should be making. It's time that you learned the secret sounds
leading to success ... and how to truly Love Your Voice!
The Value of Popular Music Alison Stone 2016-12-17 In this book, Alison Stone
argues that popular music since rock-‘n’-roll is a unified form of music which
has positive value. That value is that popular music affirms the importance of
materiality and the body, challenging the long-standing Western elevation of
the intellect above all things corporeal. Stone also argues that popular
music’s stress on materiality gives it aesthetic value, drawing on ideas from
the post-Kantian tradition in aesthetics by Hegel, Adorno, and others. She
shows that popular music gives importance to materiality in its typical
structure: in how music of this type handles the relations between matter and
form, the relations between sounds and words, and in how it deals with rhythm,
meaning, and emotional expression. Extensive use is made of musical examples
from a wide range of popular music genres. This book is distinctive in that it
defends popular music on philosophical grounds, particularly informed by the
continental tradition in philosophy.
Stories to Tell Richard Marx 2021-07-06 National Bestseller Legendary musician
Richard Marx offers an enlightening, entertaining look at his life and career.
Richard Marx is one of the most accomplished singer-songwriters in the history
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of popular music. His self-titled 1987 album went triple platinum and made him
the first male solo artist (and second solo artist overall after Whitney
Houston) to have four singles from their debut crack the top three on the
Billboard Hot 100. His follow-up, 1989’s Repeat Offender, was an even bigger
smash, going quadruple platinum and landing two singles at number one. He has
written fourteen number one songs in total, shared a Song of the Year Grammy
with Luther Vandross, and collaborated with a variety of artists including
NSYNC, Josh Groban, Natalie Cole, and Keith Urban. Lately, he’s also become a
Twitter celebrity thanks to his outspokenness on social issues and his ability
to out-troll his trolls. In Stories to Tell, Marx uses this same engaging,
straight-talking style to look back on his life and career. He writes of how
Kenny Rogers changed a single line of a song he’d written for him then asked
for a 50% cut—which inspired Marx to write one of his biggest hits. He tells
the uncanny story of how he wound up curled up on the couch of Olivia NewtonJohn, his childhood crush, watching Xanadu. He shares the tribulations of
working with the all-female hair metal band Vixen and appearing in their video.
Yet amid these entertaining celebrity encounters, Marx offers a more sobering
assessment of the music business as he’s experienced it over four decades—the
challenges of navigating greedy executives and grueling tour schedules, and the
rewards of connecting with thousands of fans at sold-out shows that make all
the drama worthwhile. He also provides an illuminating look at his songwriting
process and talks honestly about how his personal life has inspired his work,
including finding love with wife Daisy Fuentes and the mystery illness that
recently struck him—and that doctors haven’t been able to solve. Stories to
Tell is a remarkably candid, wildly entertaining memoir about the art and
business of music.
The Talent Code Daniel Coyle 2009-04-28 What is the secret of talent? How do we
unlock it? This groundbreaking work provides readers with tools they can use to
maximize potential in themselves and others. Whether you’re coaching soccer or
teaching a child to play the piano, writing a novel or trying to improve your
golf swing, this revolutionary book shows you how to grow talent by tapping
into a newly discovered brain mechanism. Drawing on cutting-edge neurology and
firsthand research gathered on journeys to nine of the world’s talent
hotbeds—from the baseball fields of the Caribbean to a classical-music academy
in upstate New York—Coyle identifies the three key elements that will allow you
to develop your gifts and optimize your performance in sports, art, music,
math, or just about anything. • Deep Practice Everyone knows that practice is a
key to success. What everyone doesn’t know is that specific kinds of practice
can increase skill up to ten times faster than conventional practice. •
Ignition We all need a little motivation to get started. But what separates
truly high achievers from the rest of the pack? A higher level of
commitment—call it passion—born out of our deepest unconscious desires and
triggered by certain primal cues. Understanding how these signals work can help
you ignite passion and catalyze skill development. • Master Coaching What are
the secrets of the world’s most effective teachers, trainers, and coaches?
Discover the four virtues that enable these “talent whisperers” to fuel
passion, inspire deep practice, and bring out the best in their students. These
three elements work together within your brain to form myelin, a microscopic
neural substance that adds vast amounts of speed and accuracy to your movements
and thoughts. Scientists have discovered that myelin might just be the holy
grail: the foundation of all forms of greatness, from Michelangelo’s to Michael
Jordan’s. The good news about myelin is that it isn’t fixed at birth; to the
contrary, it grows, and like anything that grows, it can be cultivated and
nourished. Combining revelatory analysis with illuminating examples of regular
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people who have achieved greatness, this book will not only change the way you
think about talent, but equip you to reach your own highest potential.
Jinx Freeze Lord Hurk 2021-10-26 Down on the Riviera a famous sculpture has
been stolen and the local police force are out of their depth - can a vast cast
of local heroes, such as 'King Gianthead Fighter Policeman O.X.' or 'Danny
Kildare the Space Priest', help solve the crime or will the thieves get away
with their prize? Told through the twisted creative lens of Hurk, Jinx Freeze
is a heist story unlike any you've read before!
Kids on the Move! Sally K. Albrecht You simply can't stand still while singing
these rhythmically rousing songs! From the tango to the twist, kids can boogie
all year long with Kids on the Move! What an exciting and innovative way to
energize your classroom and experience the joy of music from the inside out!
After all, kids just love being in the groove and on the move! Recommended for
grades K-5. 100% reproducible. Lyric sheets and movement suggestions included.
Can be used as a songbook or a program (approximately 30 minutes). Chord
symbols included.
Inside the Elementary School Chorus: Instructional Techniques for the NonSelect Children's Chorus Patricia Bourne 2009-09-01 Designed specifically for
the music educator working with non-auditioned childrens choruses, Patricia
Bournes Inside the Elementary School Chorus addresses everything from
recruiting to getting kids excited about singing, from warm ups to programming,
and from working with parents to budgets. In addition to helpful how-tos, this
outstanding resource illustrates how childrens choirs can become environments
where participants learn a strong sense of community alongside high levels of
musicianship. As an added feature, the book includes a DVD that provides sight
and sound to the strategies shared in narrative. Organized to follow the book,
its sections include: The general music classroom as a venue for vocal
instruction; Rehearsal strategies for the public school elementary chorus; and
Performancesbefore, during, and after. Dont miss this resource filled with
down-to-earth approaches and inspiring ideas.
Pop Warm-ups & Work-outs for Choir Roger Emerson 2011-06 (Methodology Chorals).
Following the success of Pop Warm-ups & Work-outs for Guys collection, Roger
Emerson has created this series of warm-ups for all choirs that use classic
rock and pop melodies to build vocal skills while having fun! Each of the ten
warm-ups provide a focus objective, suggested learning outcomes and related
choral literature for younger and developing ensembles. Warm-ups may be used
with changed or unchanged voices. Concepts covered include: vowel shapes,
resonance, breath control, head voice and falsetto, articulation and diction
and much more! Warm-ups are based on these pop classics: At the Hop, Do-Re-Mi,
Don't Stop Believin', Good Vibrations, Hound Dog, Lean on Me, The Longest Time,
Spinning Wheel, Thriller, Witch Doctor.
Fast Food Nation Eric Schlosser 2012 Explores the homogenization of American
culture and the impact of the fast food industry on modern-day health, economy,
politics, popular culture, entertainment, and food production.
Mind Gym Gary Mack 2002-06-24 Praise for Mind Gym "Believing in yourself is
paramount to success for any athlete. Gary's lessons and David's writing
provide examples of the importance of the mental game." --Ben Crenshaw, twotime Masters champion and former Ryder Cup captain "Mind Gym hits a home run.
If you want to build mental muscle for the major leagues, read this book." -roger-emerson-pop-warm-ups-and-work-outs-for-choi
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Ken Griffey Jr., Major League Baseball MVP "I read Mind Gym on my way to the
Sydney Olympics and really got a lot out of it. Gary has important lessons to
teach, and you'll find the exercises fun and beneficial." --Jason Kidd, NBA
All-Star and Olympic gold-medal winner In Mind Gym, noted sports psychology
consultant Gary Mack explains how your mind influences your performance on the
field or on the court as much as your physical skill does, if not more so.
Through forty accessible lessons and inspirational anecdotes from prominent
athletes--many of whom he has worked with--you will learn the same techniques
and exercises Mack uses to help elite athletes build mental "muscle." Mind Gym
will give you the "head edge" over the competition.
The Rest Is Noise Alex Ross 2007-10-16 Winner of the 2007 National Book Critics
Circle Award for Criticism A New York Times Book Review Top Ten Book of the
Year Time magazine Top Ten Nonfiction Book of 2007 Newsweek Favorite Books of
2007 A Washington Post Book World Best Book of 2007 In this sweeping and
dramatic narrative, Alex Ross, music critic for The New Yorker, weaves together
the histories of the twentieth century and its music, from Vienna before the
First World War to Paris in the twenties; from Hitler's Germany and Stalin's
Russia to downtown New York in the sixties and seventies up to the present.
Taking readers into the labyrinth of modern style, Ross draws revelatory
connections between the century's most influential composers and the wider
culture. The Rest Is Noise is an astonishing history of the twentieth century
as told through its music.
Vocal Warm-ups Klaus Heizmann 2019-02-08 What choral conductor or soloist has
not looked around for new ideas for warming up the voice? Here are 200
suggestions all at once! And these creative exercises do more than just warm up
the voice: they help to relax the body, train the ear and develop an awareness
of dynamics and rhythm. "Klaus Heizmann's collection is a wonderful new
resource of ideas and techniques: practical, varied, challenging, relaxing and
stimulating. I am always looking for new ideas, as I like to use a different
set of warm-ups at every rehearsal with my choirs, and I tend to choose
specific exercises to suit the repertoire for the day. This collection gives us
200 excellent "tools-of-the-trade"; they are clearly labeled, intelligently set
out, well-designed and extremely useful." (Simon Carrington, Director of Choral
Activities, New England Conservatory since 2001; Director of Choral Activities,
The University of Kansas 1994-2001; Founder and co-director of the King's
Singers 1968-1993)
Singing Tongue Twisters A-Z Brian Kane 2005 Singing Tongue Twisters A-Z
contains 50 fun filled wacky warm-ups to improve pronunciation, vocal range,
and technique. Perfect for teachers and kids, this fun sing-a-long book
contains musical tongue twisters of variable difficulty levels, read-a-long
worksheets, and a 50 track sing-a-long CD. Singing Tongue Twisters A-Z is an
excellent warm-up tool for choral groups and fun practice workbook for
individual singers.
On Record Simon Frith 2006-05-23 Classic sociological analyses of 'deviance'
and rebellion; studies of technology; subcultural and feminist readings,
semiotic and musicological essays and close readings of stars, bands and the
fans themselves by Adorno, Barthes and other well-known contributors
Spotlight on Music 2005 Provides students with songs and activities to increase
their understanding of music and its diversity.

roger-emerson-pop-warm-ups-and-work-outs-for-choi

7/10

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 6, 2022 by guest

The Wages of Whiteness David R. Roediger 1999 In an afterword to this new
edition, Roediger discusses recent studies of whiteness and the changing face
of labor itself. He surveys criticism of his work, accepting many objections
whilst challenging others, especially the view that the study of working class
racism implies a rejection of Marxism and radical politics.
The Complete Choral Warm-up Book Jay Althouse A complete sourcebook for choral
directors of all levels, as well as choral methods classes. Contains 211 warmups with information on usage, photos illustrating correct posture and vowel
formation, and a well organized index to make finding the right warm-up a snap.
Belongs in every choral director's library.
Pop Warm-ups & Work-outs for Choir Roger Emerson 2011-06-01 (Methodology
Chorals). Following the success of Pop Warm-ups & Work-outs for Guys
collection, Roger Emerson has created this series of warm-ups for all choirs
that use classic rock and pop melodies to build vocal skills while having fun!
Each of the ten warm-ups provide a focus objective, suggested learning outcomes
and related choral literature for younger and developing ensembles. Warm-ups
may be used with changed or unchanged voices. Concepts covered include: vowel
shapes, resonance, breath control, head voice and falsetto, articulation and
diction and much more! Warm-ups are based on these pop classics: At the Hop,
Do-Re-Mi, Don't Stop Believin', Good Vibrations, Hound Dog, Lean on Me, The
Longest Time, Spinning Wheel, Thriller, Witch Doctor.
A Cappella Warm-Ups Deke Sharon 2017-08 (Choral). What choral conductor or
soloist has not looked around for new ideas for warming up the voice? Here are
over 39 creative exercises which do more than just warm up the voice: they help
to relax the body, train the ear and develop an awareness of dynamics and
rhythm. Two top authors, Deke Sharon and J.D. Frizzell, have provided a wide
array of warm ups specifically designed for pop and jazz choirs but these warm
ups will work well for contemporary a cappella groups of all sizes and styles.
Every vocal ensemble has its strengths and weaknesses which vary from year to
year. The warmups within can to help polish your weak spots and hone your
strengths. Regardless of your group s strengths, this book is can help you
address the full range of skills required for great musicmaking. Topics
include: Rhythm, Syllables, Tone, Intervals, Dynamics, Intonation, Blend,
Balance, Pitch, Improvisation, Solo Techniques, and Vocal Percussion.
Hal Leonard Vocal Method Roger Emerson 2021-07-09 (Vocal Instruction). The Hal
Leonard Vocal Method is designed for anyone interested in learning the basics
of singing, using vocal exercises and popular songs. This easy-to-use
beginner's guide serves as an introduction to everything needed to begin
singing with proper technique. Topics covered include: posture, breathing,
warm-ups, consonants, vowels, phrasing, vibrato and range extension. Songs in
this edition for tenor and bass singers include: Can't Help Falling in Love *
Fire and Rain * Hallelujah * Mad World * Stand by Me * Take Me Home, Country
Roads * Yesterday * and more.
Pop Warm-Ups and Work-Outs for Choir, Vol. 2 Roger Emerson 2015-12 (Methodology
Chorals). Following the success of Pop Warm-Ups & Work-Outs for Guys (08749926)
and Pop Warm-Ups & Work-Outs for Choir (08753187), this sequel includes many of
the latest pop song melodies and motives to inspire students to sing with gusto
and to reinforce basic choral fundamentals common to all types of music. The
ten songs featured are preceded by suggestions for practicing and reinforcing
skills such as breath control, ear training, vowel shapes, resonance, range
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extension and head voice development. The warm-ups can be used with changed or
unchanged voices. The professionally-produced audio recordings present each
exercise with and without singers, and are included via digital download. Pop
Warm-Ups & Work-Outs for Choir 2 is a valuable resource that will encourage
students to sing out while building a better understanding of their amazing
instrument - the human voice! Warm-Ups are based on the following songs: Ho
Hey, Home, Best Day of My Life, The Lion Sleeps Tonight, Moves Like Jagger, The
Flight of the Bumblebee, Chasing the Sun, The Interval Song, The Christmas
Song, Some Nights. Suggested for middle and high school choirs.
Male Roles, Masculinities and Violence Ingeborg Breines 2000 This book is based
on an expert group meeting entitled 'Male Roles and Masculinities in the
Perspective of a Culture of Peace', which was organised by UNESCO in Oslo,
Norway in 1997, the first international discussion of the connections between
men and masculinity and peace and war. The group consisted of researchers,
activists, policy makers and administrators and the aim of the meeting was to
formulate practical suggestions for change. Chapters in the book consist of
both regional case studies and social science research on the connections of
traditional masculinity and patriarchy to violence and peace building. The
Culture of Peace initiatives in this book show how violence is ineffective, and
the book contests the views in the socialisation of boy-children that
aggressiveness, violence and force are an acceptable means of expression.
I Know Sousa, Not Sopranos! 2008-09-01 Heres a sobering thought for many a band
or orchestra director: youve been given the opportunity to work with a choir!
Whether or not the decision was made by you or for you, moving from the realm
of Sousa or Tchaikovsky to the land of sopranos can be a disconcerting prospect
for even the most experienced (not to mention even-keeled) band or orchestra
director. But fear nottrained instrumentalist turned choral director (and
educator, clinician, composer, and arranger) Russ Robinson, has written "I Know
Sousa, Not Sopranos!" to help you survive your foray into this strange land.
Drawn from his very successful clinics on this subject, Dr. Robinsons goals
with this guide are simpleto show those educators who have been trained in
instrumental music that they already possess many of the musical skills
necessary to teach choral music, and to present, in a straightforward and
accessible manner, knowledge and awareness of key areas unique to directing a
choir.
Miss Bennet: Christmas at Pemberley Lauren Gunderson 2017-09-29 A sequel to
Jane Austen’s Pride and Prejudice set two years after the novel ends, MISS
BENNET continues the story, only this time with bookish middle-sister Mary as
its unlikely heroine. Mary is growing tired of her role as dutiful middle
sister in the face of her siblings’ romantic escapades. When the family gathers
for Christmas at Pemberley, an unexpected guest sparks Mary’s hopes for
independence, an intellectual match, and possibly even love.
The Philosophy Book DK 2015-03-02 What existed before the Universe was created?
Where does self-worth come from? Do the ends always justify the means? The
Philosophy Book answers the most profound questions we all have. It is your
visual guide to the fundamental nature of existence, society, and how we think.
Discover what it means to be free, whether science can predict the future, or
how language shapes our thoughts. Learn about the world's greatest
philosophers, from Plato and Confucius to modern thinkers such as Chomsky and
Derrida and follow charts and timelines that graphically show the progression
of ideas and logic. Written in plain English, with concise explanations of
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branches of philosophy such as metaphysics and ethics, it untangles complicated
theories and makes sense of abstract concepts. It is an ideal reference whether
you're a student or a general reader, with simple explanations of big ideas,
including the four noble truths, the soul, class struggle, moral purpose, and
good and evil. If you're curious about the deeper questions in life, The
Philosophy Book is both an invaluable reference and illuminating read.
Miss Peregrine's Home for Peculiar Children Ransom Riggs 2011-06-07 Read the #1
New York Times best-selling series before it continues in A Map of Days. Bonus
features • Q&A with author Ransom Riggs • Eight pages of color stills from the
film • Sneak preview of Hollow City, the next novel in the series A mysterious
island. An abandoned orphanage. A strange collection of very curious
photographs. It all waits to be discovered in Miss Peregrine’s Home for
Peculiar Children, an unforgettable novel that mixes fiction and photography in
a thrilling reading experience. As our story opens, a horrific family tragedy
sets sixteen-year-old Jacob journeying to a remote island off the coast of
Wales, where he discovers the crumbling ruins of Miss Peregrine’s Home for
Peculiar Children. As Jacob explores its abandoned bedrooms and hallways, it
becomes clear that the children were more than just peculiar. They may have
been dangerous. They may have been quarantined on a deserted island for good
reason. And somehow—impossible though it seems—they may still be alive. A
spine-tingling fantasy illustrated with haunting vintage photography, Miss
Peregrine’s Home for Peculiar Children will delight adults, teens, and anyone
who relishes an adventure in the shadows. “A tense, moving, and wondrously
strange first novel. The photographs and text work together brilliantly to
create an unforgettable story.”—John Green, New York Times best-selling author
of The Fault in Our Stars “With its X-Men: First Class-meets-time-travel story
line, David Lynchian imagery, and rich, eerie detail, it’s no wonder Miss
Peregrine’s Home for Peculiar Children has been snapped up by Twentieth Century
Fox. B+”—Entertainment Weekly “‘Peculiar’ doesn’t even begin to cover it.
Riggs’ chilling, wondrous novel is already headed to the movies.”—People
“You’ll love it if you want a good thriller for the summer. It’s a mystery, and
you’ll race to solve it before Jacob figures it out for himself.”—Seventeen
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